
                 
 

        
     

 
            

 
   

       
 

    
 

 
 

 
 
 

Summary: Alleged Misuse of Position by a Bureau of Land 
Management State Director 

Report Date: September 17, 2020 Report No. 19-0240 

The OIG investigated allegations that a Bureau of Land Management (BLM) State Director used 
their Government position for the financial gain of two personal friends. 

We found no evidence that the State Director misused their Government position or violated any 
ethics regulations. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the BLM Deputy Director, Policy and 
Programs. 
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